
Summer
Term one

Welcome to our class newsletter for this half term.  
We are excited to share with you our learning journey.

In English...

We will be looking at
how to create

sustainable growth,
employment and decent

work for all.

In Maths...

We will be focusing on money and 
using our knowledge of decimals to

help solve problems.  In statistics, we
will understand how to use line

graphs  and pictogram.  We will look
at shape and their properties. 

In Science...

This half term, we will be
learning about scientific

enquiry and investigating
how sustainable energy is

used. In Geography...

To tie in with our SDG,
children will research 
geographical features

of cities -roads, waters,
green space, climate

and population.

In History...

We will be learning about
the impact migration on

the people of the
Windrush generation and

on Great Britain. 

In Art...

 We will be exploring
the skills of

craftspeople, designers
and artists. We will

research, design a purse
and then evaluate our

designs.

In Music...

We will be creating a group
performance using body

percussion and looking at
performance music along

with percussion and
rhythmic sounds.

In PE...

In DT...

We will be learning how to
measure and cut material,

and how to select the most
appropriate stitch to

create  purse.

In French...

We will be learning about
items and routines around

the classroom.

In Online Safety...

We will be looking at
strategies to limit the

distractions of technology
and what it could be
preventing us from

doing.

In PE...
We will be learning the skills

needed to play cricket and
compete in athletics . We will
start with  the simple skills of
batting and bowling through

to scoring and playing a
game. 

In Religious Education...

We will be exploring the
 Gospel in more detail

and  looking at the
Good Samaritan and

other stories.

Other News:

PE days are on Tuesdays
and Thursdays.  It would be
useful for children to have
their kit in all week, in case
we change our PE days.

PE

Homework

Please ensure your child brings a water
bottle and waterproof coat to school
every day.

We encourage children to bring a pencil
case to school, including the following:
-pencils
-ruler
-rubber
-sharpener
-coloured pencils
-whiteboard pen
-glue stick

Important

If you need to contact the Year 4 team, please email
year4@buckdenacademy.org

We will
about p

inclusive

In Computing...

We will be learning how
to safely collect data and

how to accurately
analyse it.

Children are asked to read for 15 minutes daily, this
can be any reading material for sub-titles on TV to
magazines.  Children still benefit from being read to
and reading out loud to others.

Maths homework:
Abacus 3x 20 min a
week

Maths homework: TT Rockstars for 15 minutes, three
times a week.

We will be using a CLPE book to explore
characterisation in more details  and

emotions of the characters when faced with
dramatic events.    To consolidate the use of
first person and third person and expansion

of vocabulary. 

In PSHE ...
We will look at ways to
maintain a healthly and

positive outlook and
recognising  

peer influences related to
 our bodies.

Summer
term two

Year 4

https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/8/2B0B4B450D0196EC377D7E44829668FC.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/8/EDF91F1C4A977B0BBE0B38EF2A9C6356.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/11870C949EC8F9F29DE36006905BB92C.pdf
https://www.buckdenschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/5/files/73DE9E2A8523ABE2D7377B8BF20996FF.pdf
https://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/login?c=0

